M Gma” Cody McEwen <mcewencr@gmail.com>

BikeMaine: Katahdin Frontier Moved to 2021

Bicycle Coalition of Maine <ride@bikemaine.org> Wed, May 27, 2020 at 10:05 AM
Reply-To: info@bikemaine.org
To: cody.mcewen@maine.edu

BIKEMAINE2020

KATAHDIN FRONTIER

BikeMaine: Katahdin Frontier Has Been Moved to September 2021

It is with heavy hearts that we announce BikeMaine 2020 will not be taking place this
September. After carefully considering all options and contingencies, consulting with
leaders in our host communities, and referring to Gov. Janet Mills’ guidelines for
hosting events in Maine in the coming months, it is clear that we cannot operate a ride
that is up to our standards while also safeguarding the health and wellbeing of our
riders, volunteers, staff, and the general population of our host region.

We are pleased, however, to be able to say that the planned Katahdin Frontier route
from this year will be rescheduled to BikeMaine 2021, September 11-18, featuring the
same host communities and routes. We cannot wait to bring our amazing group of
cyclists to one of Maine's most scenic and rugged regions, provided we can do so in a
safe, responsible manner.

Riders who are currently registered for BikeMaine 2020 will be receiving a
separate email detailing their options. Riders have the option to roll their
registration over to BikeMaine 2021, receive a refund, or donate all or part of
their refund to the Bicycle Coalition of Maine.

Please click here for a list of cancellation-specific FAQs. Though this is a tough
decision for us as a small non-profit organization, we are appreciative of the support
we’ve already received from our members during these uncertain times, and will
continue our advocacy, education, and outreach activities throughout this year. We are
also planning to celebrate BikeMaine’s 8th year in a new and creative way this
summer, so stay tuned for an announcement in the coming weeks regarding alternative
opportunities to connect with us on your bike.



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yov4HvF7czl0h_ypEHYRD1KcPG9B1NwxhlQ5BeOQs8aPua15Av3afxCug0GK1uguDyopvY3CvrKp6BMTz1Lk4LC3Jjo_7XFQWLrSmLADeJ3pu5J2_qXwaGySiPKhkcQo5LnEt85UiWfbHimnv5f8c3RfZPi7oD3fpkBSem8LrlM=&c=-nowr0Hjy_Y2WXaDRcl8DdZ1KvrXKrprq0lsiVzY3SKUDIqMo8NlPw==&ch=JNRSNnMnrPgSVnZ8q9u8zlpnUNA0N97eEniOJN3LU_W6fI_o5XxtaQ==

From the whole BCM team, we hope you are staying healthy and safe, and we look
forward to happier roads ahead.
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